From: Scott Allen Jackson

To: Bretting. Peter

Subject: peanut collection in Griffin, GA
Date: Monday, March 23, 2015 4:38:51 PM
Hi Peter,

I know Noelle Barkley will be leaving for CIP. Do you know what the plans are to replace her as curator? We’ve
been doing some collaborative work with her and are keen to see someone good there:) Let me konw if there is

anything we can do to help.

As an FYI, I have two visiting scientists from Brazil in my lab that are probably among the world’s best in peanut
species knowledge and utilization. They too have been working with Noelle on some Peanut Foundation-funded

projects.

Thanks, Scott Jackson
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